
 

 

                       

 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events coming up! 
 

January-23 
Fri 13th – School Council Bring and Buy 
Sale  
February-23 
Fri 3rd – NSPCC Number Day 
w/c 6th Feb – Mental Health Week 
Mon 6th – Reception & YR2 Road Safety 
Tues 21st – Class 3 Tennis Festival 
March-23 
Thurs 2nd – World Book Day 
Thurs 2nd – Class 3 & 4 Football at Goals 
Weds 22nd – Fri 24th – Class 3 Residential 
to How Hill 
Fri 31st – Easter Service at Wreningham 
All Saints Church  

Stars of the Week 
Class 1: Millie  Class 2: Ottie T, Darcey R  
Class 3: Jolyon, Ben Class 4: James, Daisy 

 

Wreningham VC Primary School Newsletter       Friday 13/01/23 

Message from FOWS:  

Weather permitting, we are still 

planning to hold the Santa run 

during PE lessons before the end of the half 

term.  The FOWS collection box is outside 

Class 2 for any sponsorship money.  Thank 

you.   

Message from Staff and Governors: 
 

Helping to keep all of our children safe in school 
 

How would you feel if your parking contributed towards a child 
being injured?  We have had some near misses and it’s a great 
concern of ours. 
We have received concerned emails from parents about the parking near the 
school. We pay for parents to park in the village hall and built a path to the school 
for families to use, keeping all our children safe.  
We are mindful we have children as young as four being dropped off each day, 
sometimes with younger siblings, often needing to cross the road. We have Travis 
Perkins lorries, bin lorries, large farm vehicles and school coaches passing the 
school. This can become very dangerous when cars block the road, narrowing it, 
and so restricting the visibility of oncoming traffic.  
We again ask parents to adhere to the following when parking, dropping off or 
collecting children from school at peak times:  

• Do not park within 10 metres of the school junction as per the Highway Code 

Rules 

• Keep the zig zag lines clear outside of the school entrance 

• We encourage a one-way system, driving from Travis Perkins along Mill Lane, 

in a voluntary one-way system, during drop off and pick up times 

• Ensure pavements and pedestrian access points are kept clear 

• Ensure emergency vehicles can pass if needed 

We will continue to teach children about road safety and the need to be careful 

outside the school when crossing the road. Parents who drive to school must be 

mindful not only of their children’s safety, but also the safety of the other children 

in our school.  Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading record update - % of pupils recording 3 or more reads per week in each 

year group for the week 2nd – 8th Jan:  

R = 25%  Y1 = 35%  Y2 = 20%  Y3 = 38%  

Y4 = 29%  Y5 = 100% Y6 = 100%  

Reading Volunteers - We would really love someone to come in and read with our 

Class 4 children. Classes 1-3 each have a trained reading volunteer who are 

invaluable and the children love the opportunity to practice their reading with 

another adult. Although older, the children in class 4 still need to practice these 

skills and they get so excited to read out loud to an adult and share their books. 

Please come and speak to Mrs Furness or the office if you can offer some time to 

hear our fabulous year 5 and 6 children reading. 

 

 

Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  Compassion  Thankfulness 

We have a shortage of 

Midday Supervisor 

Assistants/ Dinner Ladies to 

provide sufficient cover. 

We are in particular need on a Wednesday, 

Thursday and Friday.  If you have a couple 

of hours spare or know somebody who may 

be interested, please make contact with the 

office.  Thank you. 

Favourites Day – Thursday 19th January: 

On this day, there will be a change to the 

menu and children will have the option of 

pork sausages or pizza pinwheel (v), chips 

and beans with toffee cream tart for 

dessert.  The usual jacket potato and 

packed lunch options will still be available.  

Flyer attached with the newsletter. 


